
Narcissa Whitman Chapter News 

October 2022 

Narcissa Whitman Chapter Website:   https://narcissawhitmanchapterdar.weebly.com 

Narcissa Whitman Facebook page:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/519485778092254 

Washington State Society Website:   https://www.wadar.org/ 

Yakima, 

Washington 

 

Yakima Genealogical Library 
1901 S 12th Ave, Union Gap, WA  

9:30 a.m. doors open 
10:00 a.m. meeting begins 

We live in a country that many from around the world desire to experience.  Our ancestors 
sacrificed much to make our country what it is today.  American history is rich in events that 
sculpted our destiny.  Step back in time into Colonial America with a costumed character 
who can tell stories of the United States in its infancy. 

Susan Maza is a new member of Narcissa Whitman  
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A special THANK YOU to Carey Falter & Valerie Bound for a very special meeting 

The food was delicious!  And thanks to 
Valerie’s daughters for helping out. 

We learned where we each started our 
lives by putting a pin in our birth town and 
then describing our birth state in two 
words 
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Becky Scholl  10/5 
Sue Pearson  10/7 
Opal Myhres 10/8 
Pamela Egan 10/16 
Ann Orminski 10/18 
Judy Cunningham 10/19 
Susan Boatright 10/20 
Alda Seibel  10/22 
Susan Pearson 10/29 

Attention Daughter’s 
Do you knit?  Crochet? Quilt? 

Project Patriot needs you! 
 

The DAR Project Patriot Committee is supporting the Unit’s Over-
seas military baby blanket project in Germany. There is a great 
need for support for active duty new mothers. The goal is to make 
baby blankets measuring approximately 36 inches square to send 
a warm hug to active duty new parents. 
 
These blankets will be collected, boxed and mailed to new parent 
course graduates or related groups on military bases in Germany 

and other overseas locations.  
 
I would like to form a group where we can work on these blankets together, and propose 
meeting on Tuesday’s at Panera Bread Restaurant in Union Gap from 1-3pm. 
Please contact me via email if you would like to participate in this group.  
 
You can of course, work on this project without attending the group 
meet up. Be sure to keep track of your hours for your Service to 
America volunteer hours. 
 
Contact me at laraejen@gmail.com for any further information or  
questions on this project. 

mailto:laraejen@gmail.com
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Fall Board of Management—Kennewick 

NSDAR Recording Secretary General,  
Lanabeth Horgen & Jill 

Attending:  Valerie Bound, Karen Clogston, Jill Scott, Susan Maza & Larae Jensen 

Jill received her certificate 
for completing the  
Committee Leaders Course.  
Pam Egan also received a 
certificate for completion of 
the course. 
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Narcissa Whitman’s 2 days of Service: 

Sorting (many hands make light work) - October 21—9 a.m.—?? 
Helping with the distribution of 3,500 lbs of clothing—October 22—9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
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Renewal Time!  
A  copy is attached to this e-mail  

 


